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The day was perfect for a drive. We met up at 10:00 am at the Saunders house off River Road. 
There we were served tasty scones and cookies with real clotted cream! Fred and Lorie have 
some great and cool Yard Art, which was to be expected.  
Ten Cars and 15 folks took off (5 MGs, 2 Jaguars and 3 Triumphs) and headed south along River 
Road through the Salinas valley produce fields. Fred as wagon master went a good speed so 
everyone was able to keep in the pack. Our first stop was at Oak Park in Greenfield.  



We headed south a little more and went inland over a pass to Highway 25, where we took a left 
and headed north to our final destination, The Harvest Time Road House on 156. We had a 
great lunch on their patio (separate checks – Yeah!) and headed on home.  
As far as seeing any Wildfloweres, to be hopnest there wasn’t that many, so the plan is to make 
the run earlier in the year in 2025. All in all, it was a great day to be in our British Cars! Thank 
you again Lorie and Fred Saunders.  



 


